
AC Departmental Retreat on 11-12 June 2018 
 

Thanks to the active participation of 40 AC staff, the two-day Departmental Retreat was 

successfully held at the JW Marriot Hotel Macau on 11-12 June 2018. As a result of the Retreat, 

staff received updates about the Department’s future development and generated ideas for 

formulating future development plans.   

 

Prof. Jeong Bon Kim kicked off the Retreat with an overview of the PBPR Criteria and Standard 

for Performance Evaluation and the Department’s journal list. He also introduced the revised 

Departmental guideline on reduced teaching load.  

 

In line with the University’s new mission, the Retreat included a discussion session on the ways 

to integrate global perspectives into AC courses and within the program curriculum.  

 

 
 

 

   
 

AC staff shared their views in group discussions and the Department was grateful for all the dedicated staff who 

contributed their views. 

 

 
  

 

 

 



   
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

To celebrate the smooth commencement of the Retreat and generate more energy for the second-day presentation, 

we treated ourselves with mouth-watering cuisine! 

 

 

 
 

Time for the Department’s group photo and to say goodbye to the Departmental Retreat 2018! See you all next year! 

 

 

 


